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Current Attendance 

Reception—95% 

Year 1—93% 

Year 2—91% 

Year 3—94% 

Year 4—94% 

Year 5—94% 

Year 6—93% 

 

Our Value for January is Peace. 

A few reminders. 

Please ensure children arrive at school for 
8.40am. We are having increasing numbers of 
children arriving after the doors have closed. 
They are therefore marked late. 

Please ensure your child  reads at home  at 
least 4 times each week. 

 

Year 5 RE 

Trevor is working with the children in Year 5 
this half term. So far they have looked at the 
books of the New Testament, and about the 
different parables Jesus told. 

Year 2 visit to church. 

In their RE work the children in Year 2 have 
been looking at why the church is a special 
place.  During their visit to St Thomas’ Church 
they explored the building, inside and outside. 
The children got the chance to ring the bell. 


